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Saturday 29 June was such a lovely summer's day that we took the opportunity to sit outside with our Woodstock

Residential Care Home residents, listening to music and doing some brass cleaning together.

We all had different techniques, and helped each other with useful advice throughout.

Lots of effort went into making sure all the brass was bright and shiny by the time we had finished. Amazing job!
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